
 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 8th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Staffing Change in January 2023 
 

I am writing to let you know that from January 2023 and for the rest of the academic 
year Mr Johnston will be seconded to the role of Senior Teacher at Barford Primary 
School.  This is an exciting opportunity for him and I am sure you will join me in 
wishing him success in his new role.   
 
Mr Johnston is an aspiring leader and would naturally be looking to gain experience 
as a member of the senior leadership team.  As a small school, opportunities to do 
this are rare and we are very pleased to be able to support our colleague in this 
area.  In this way, we are able to retain an experienced teacher and provide him with 
valuable professional development, one of the collaboration agreement aims within 
our partnership. Mr Johnston will continue to work with Bawburgh on areas of the 
curriculum and as our partnership grows over the coming terms, teachers and 
children will be working together more frequently. 
 
Whilst this is an excellent opportunity for Mr Johnston, I do understand that this may 
cause the children and parents in Jackdaws some unrest. The children in Jackdaws 
have been told today of the changes and we will support them and answer any 
questions they may have over the next half term.  An advert will go live at the end of 
this week for a temporary experienced teacher and I will let you know as soon as we 
have been able to recruit. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this further please make an appointment to see me with 
the office. 
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Carla Stedman 
Executive Headteacher 
The Bawburgh School 
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